
Take Care of this ONE To-Do Today
PAC-TE members, please vote today in our annual election for Board of Directors seats. 
Two of the seats are competitive, and your vote could make the difference. You have until 
November 12 to submit your ballot. Vote here.  Thanks to all who stepped up to run.

Fall Conference is a Success!
With a whopping 89 conference sessions, 4 meetings,  144 different speakers and 
presiders, and 282 total attendees, this year’s TEA delivered on its mission. All but 7 
member institutions were represented, in addition to attendees from 14 non-IHE entities. 
PAC-TE thanks all who attended!  For those who signed in to the event app Whova 
(pronounced “who” + “vah”, mixing the English “who” with the Spanish word for “goes”), 
you will have continuous access for 60 days.  Presentation slides or other documents that 
couldn’t be uploaded to Whova will be made available to you on our website, pac-te.org in 
the coming days.

If you want to be part of the planning committee for next year’s event, please email your 
interest to Conference Chair Samantha Weiss, at samanthabweiss@gmail.com, and cc 
PAC-TE’s Executive Director, Joel Geary, at joel@pac-te.org.

If you were not able to attend, consider asking a colleague about the highlights and any 
takeaways that you might be able to use in your work.

One huge success was the presentation of PAC-TE’s prestigious Professional Achievement 
Awards. This was the first year in recent memory that we had winners in every category. 
We also presented $1500 scholarships to two (2) undergraduate certification students.

Here is a list of PAC-TE award recipients:
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We look forward to another full slate of awardees next fall! Make a 
note to yourself to nominate someone.

PAC-TE’s Journal is now accessible online and can also be purchased as a hard copy. 
Manuscript submissions for Fall 2025 are due by February 20, 2025. For further details, 
please email Jason Hilton at jason.hilton@sru.edu.
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Important dates to know:

March 26: PAC-TE Spring Conference (virtual) Register Here and save $.
Spring Advocacy Day at the State Capitol – date to be determined. Stay tuned.
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